
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2021 11:31 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2021-01-31 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0020 
 
-- Name -- 
Andre Bussieres 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
This is ridiculous an increase for what purpose?  My hydro has increased 260% and that is no mistake 
and when you call  I am told everything is normal, how?  The overall problem is your costing people right 
out of the market, how do seniors or low income families facilitate such a cost increase, enough is 
enough.  We are all being held hostage to this and what say do we get, little to nothing.  It should be 
illegal to increase cost at will and more so in a time of a pandemic.  I see or read no justification for the 
increase. 
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